
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

9 August 2017 

 

Tighten Shipping Controls Ahead Of BRICS Summit In Xiamen, China 

 

Please be informed that The 9th BRICS (Brazil, Russia, India, China and South Africa) Summit will 

be held in Xiamen, Fujian Province on 3 - 5 September 2017. The Xiamen Municipal Government 

announced that to ensure safety, flammable cargoes such as oil, chemicals and liquefied natural 

gas would be barred from entering or departing the port from 27 August to 6 September 2017. 

There would be controls on shipping at its port, temporary restriction on traffic and airline capacity 

in Xiamen during the period.  

 

Potential impacts on daily operations may occur. Please be well prepared and reminded your 

customers to adjust the shipping arrangement.  

 

Ensign will continue to monitor the situation, providing updates as new information to concerning 

parties. More information please refers to BRICS 2017 webpage. 

 

Should you have any inquiries, please feel free to contact our Customer Service for details. 

Kindly distribute the message to the parties concerned. Thank you! 

 

Ensign Head Office – Hong Kong: General Line (852) 3762 6699 

 

 

 

https://brics2017.org/English/

